
 

VIVACE! 
 

OPEN REHEARSAL   
 

Wednesday 17th January 2018 
 

Do you sing? Want to try something different for the New Year? 

We are a small "a cappella" choir who are seeking new members 

(especially men) and are holding an open rehearsal from 7.30pm to 

9.30pm at 

The Old Meeting House, 

The Twitten, Ditchling, BN6 8UJ 
 

(free parking at Ditchling Village Hall, Lewes Road, with pedestrian access 

into The Twitten from Lewes Road or East End Lane) 
 

We sing an eclectic mix of songs – anything from barbershop to Swingle, 
taking in Irving Berlin and Manhattan Transfer along the way – led by our 

inspirational music director, Linda Glenn. 
 

We perform 8 to 10 concerts a year at the request of Sussex charities. 
 

If you think Vivace! might be for you, why not come along 

and find out? 
 

For more information please visit our website www.vivacechoirsussex.org.uk 

or email info@vivacechoirsussex.org.uk 

or just turn up! 
 

 
 

 


